
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Surrey Football Coaching Centres will be starting football coaching at Claygate Primary 

School  After School  from Wednesday 24th April to Wednesday 22nd May.  

 

 

The course is open to boys and girls of all abilities.  

 

 

Time 3.15pm to 4.20pm 

 

Wednesday 24th April to Wednesday 22nd May            Years 1 to 6  Boys and Girls  

 

The cost of the course is £47.50 for this half term.                            

 

 

Surrey Football Coaching Centres have been established over 30 years. All coaches are 

F.A. fully qualified and all DBS checked. 

 

 

To book the above courses, please register online at surreyfootballcoaching.com  

 

Kind regards, 

 

David Melham 

 

UEFA A LICENCE COACH 


